MEMORANDUM
To: 		Council on Environmental Quality, Environmental Monitor 
From: 		Carlos Esguerra — Sanitary Engineer 3 
CC: 		Linda Brunza, Environmental Analyst, Department of Energy and Environmental 
John Elsesser, Manager, Town of Coventry 
Subject: 	Town of Coventry - Low pressure sewer extension . 
Scoping for the project began on August 20, 2019 and ended on September 20, 2019. The Department of Energy and Environmental Protection (DEEP) received comments from the Council on Environmental Quality dated September 17, 2019.  DEEP evaluated and provided responses to the comments in the Environmental Review Checklist for this project. 
Based on the evaluations of these comments, it is recommended that an Environmental Impact Evaluation is not warranted. Should you have any questions, please contact me at carlos.esguerra@ct.gov.

